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I don’t believe in 
the kind of magic 
in my books. But I 
do believe some-
thing very magical 
can happen when 
you read a good 
book. 

J.K. Rowling  

 

What are YOU reading?  

Have you read a book you’d love 
to recommend in the newsletter? 
Write a recommendation with 
the title, author, your name and a 
reason why you’d recommend it, 
to be in with a chance of it being 
featured in our next newsletter 
in the spring!  

Please pass your recommendation 
onto your class teacher.  

Welcome to our first reading newsletter!  

We wanted to share our reading experiences with you in a newsletter.  

In Year 3/4, we complete daily reading lessons linked to a variety of fiction 
and non-fiction texts.  

So far this term, we have read a variety of texts including: 

Why not visit the school library on a Tuesday or Thursday 
lunchtime (12:30-13:00) to choose a new book! 

The children wrote engaging adventure stories based 
on this Egyptian themed book.  

‘When Marcy’s adventurer father , Arthur, disappears 
in Egypt, she reluctantly sets off in his footsteps. She 
soon finds herself standing before the great Sphinx 
and must answer its riddle before she can enter and 
find Arthur, who is trapped inside. Her only option is 
to ask the Egyptian gods for help, but in the end it is 
up to Marcy to complete the final task. Can she over-
come her deepest fears and  save her father?’ 



Week commencing 19th November is the date for the Autumn term 
book fair. All books purchased raise money for the school.  

Website for book recommendations: 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/our-
recommendations/100-best-books/ 

Why Oak Class enjoy reading: 

“I love reading because when there is a new word, I ask my mum 
or dad and they tell me—then I learn what it means.” 

“The thing I like most about reading is finding out what the char-
acters are doing.” 

“What I enjoy most about reading is that it’s quiet and there are 
all sorts of stories you can read.” 

“I like when the book takes you to another land!” 



Reading Journals 

Each week, we ask the children in Year 3/4 to complete entries in their 
Reading Journals. They have different entries to complete in order to show 
their understanding of the range of books they read. We always look for-
ward to reading the entries. Below are some fantastic examples of work 
from this term!  


